Dear all,
All the principals of affiliated colleges are informed that the meeting which is scheduled on 
15-09-2017 at Alumni auditorium, JNTUK with APSCHE officials and Commissioner of Technical Education, AP regarding ENGG FEST 2017 is Postponed.
The next meeting date will be intimated later.

Sd/-
DAP, JNTUK
